
February
Feb 4th Saturday 	 Class as normal GCS
Feb 11th Saturday	 Class as normal GCS
Feb 18th Saturday  	 No class, Miderm Break
Feb 25th Saturday  	 Start of Term 3 / Fees due - Class as normal GCS 

March
March 4th Saturday  	 Class as normal GCS
March 11th Saturday  	 Class as normal GCS
March 18th Saturday  	 No class, Miderm Break
March 25th Saturday  	 Class as normal GCS

April
April 1st Saturday 	 Class as normal GCS
April 8th Saturday  	 Start of 2nd half of Term 3 / Fees due 
			   Class at Educate Together Secondary School, Gorey - same times as normal
April 15th Saturday 	 Class at Educate Together Secondary School, Gorey - same times as normal
April 22nd Saturday  	 Class as normal GCS
April 29th Saturday  	 Class as normal GCS

May
May 6th Saturday  	 LONG REHEARSAL GCS. Custume check. All students to bring costumes to class 
			   (as relevant). Senior students will be in early from 10am-2pm, Junior studentes will be in as 	
			   normal 10am-noon. 

May 9th Tuesday  	 ALL SCHOOL DRESS REHEARSAL - GOREY LITTLE THEATRE  - times TBC

May 10th Wednesday	 ALL SCHOOL DRESS REHEARSAL - GOREY LITTLE THEATRE  - times TBC

May 11th Thursday	 EVENING SHOW - times TBC

May 12th Friday	 EVENING SHOW - times TBC

May 13th Saturday	 MATINEE & EVENING SHOW - times TBC

May 20th Saturday	 All Schools Awards Ceremony at GCS - times TBC

Christmas Show DVD Update
Apologies for the delay in getting this out to those interested. We have been dealing with the challenge of formats evolving 
into extinction - ie the physical DVD. Finding a way to produce a DVD that would work on all media players seems an 
impossible task, with many people no longer even using DVD players. Soon (hopefully next week) we will have it set up where 
you can download the digital video file online for a small fee. If you prefer, we can make the digital file available on USB Flash 
Drive - which will incur a higher cost to cover the price of the Flash Drive. We will keep you posted - thanks for your patience! 

Lily, Susan & the Innoavtions Team

Dear Parents,
Please see below, an update on the class schedule. This is an amendment to the one provided on the School Handbook 
- so please refer to the below for the most accurate information. We will also put this up on our website. Attendance at 
class is key - we have a very limited number of dates before the show in May and want to make this show as wonderful as 
possible! Please inform the school if your child will be absent, particularly for any show dates or dress rehearsal dates 
ASAP so we can plan accordingly. Thank you! 

Sat Jan 28th 2023


